The Farmer and His Sons

One day, there was an old farmer who had worked hard all his life. He was very ill. He had three sons. He wanted them to be good farmers.

He said to them, "There is a treasure in my land. Promise me that you will look for it."

Sadly, the father died. The sons looked for the treasure. They dug and dug the soil.





"What will we find?" they said to each other.

Soon, they had dug up all of the land. They had not found any treasure. They were upset.

"All that hard work for nothing!" they said.

But the crops began to grow in the soil that they had dug. They sold the crops and made a lot of money.

Now, they knew what their father had meant by the great treasure.

The sons worked hard on the land and lived happily ever after.

Hard work brings its own reward.



The Farmer and His Sons Questions

1.	Whe	nere is the story set? Tick one.		
		on a farm		
		in a hospital		
		at a school		
2.	Wha	t did the sons promise to their father? Tick one.		
		That they would eat all of their dinner.		
		That they would look for the treasure.		
		That they would brush their teeth.		
3.	Wha	t did the brothers do to the field? Tick one.		
		They put a trampoline in it.		
		They filled it with sheep.		
		They dug it up.		
' +.	How	did the brothers feel when they didn't find any treasure? Tick one.		
		happy		
		excited		
		upset		
5.	Wha	t is the message in the story? Tick one.		
		Listen to your father.		
		Hard work brings its own reward.		
		Do lots of digging.		

The Farmer and His Sons Answers

1.	Whe	re is the story set? Tick one.
		on a farm in a hospital at a school
2.	Wha	t did the sons promise to their father? Tick one.
		That they would eat all of their dinner.
	\checkmark	That they would look for the treasure.
		That they would brush their teeth.
3.	Wha	t did the brothers do to the field? Tick one.
		They put a trampoline in it.
		They filled it with sheep.
	$\overline{\checkmark}$	They dug it up.
4.	How	did the brothers feel when they didn't find any treasure? Tick one.
		happy
		excited
	\checkmark	upset
5.	Wha	t is the message in the story? Tick one.
		Listen to your father.
		Hard work brings its own reward.
		Do lots of digging.

The Farmer and His Sons

There was once a wise old farmer who had worked hard all his life. He was very ill and knew that he was dying. He had three sons. He wanted to teach them how to be good farmers.

He said to them, "My boys, there is great treasure in my land. Promise me that you will look for it when I die."

The sons promised that they would. Sadly, the father died. The sons began to look for the treasure. They dug and dug the soil from morning until night.





"I wonder what we will find?" they said to each other.

Soon, they had dug up every inch of the land. They had not found a single bit of treasure. They were very upset. They felt that their hard work had been for nothing.

"All that hard work for nothing!" they complained.

But then, the crops began to grow and the harvest was plentiful. They sold the crops and made a lot of money.

Finally, they understood what their father had meant by the great treasure.

The sons agreed to work hard on the land and lived happily ever after.

Hard work brings its own reward.



The Farmer and His Sons Questions

1.	Whi	ch adjectives a	re used t	o describe the f	armer in	the first senten	ıce?	
	Tick two.							
		old						
		strong						
		wise						
2.	Why did the brothers dig up the field? Tick one.							
	for some exercise							
	to make a pond							
		to find the tr	easure					
3.	What had began to grow in the field? Tick one.							
		crops						
		turnips						
		cows						
4.	In the story, the three brothers complain.							
	Tick	one word which	ch means	s the same as 'c	omplain'			
		smile						
		moan						
		frown						
5.	Complete the sentence:							
	Hard brings its own reward.							
				_				
		hats		work		cheese		

The Farmer and His Sons Answers

1. Which adjectives are used to describe the farmer in the firs Tick two.				the first sentence	:е		
		old strong wise					
2.	Wh	y did the brothe	ers dig u _l	o the field? Tick	one.		
		for some exer to make a po to find the tr	nd				
3.	Who	at had began to	grow in	the field? Tick	one.		
	\checkmark	crops					
		turnips					
		cows					
4.		he story, the the one word which		ners complain. s the same as 'c	omplain'		
		smile					
	\checkmark	moan					
		frown					
5.	Con	iplete the sente	nce:				
	Har	d work brings	its own 1	reward.			
		hats		work		cheese	

The Farmer and His Sons

There was once an old, dying farmer who had worked hard all his life. Before he died, he wanted to teach his three sons how to be good farmers. So, he called them to him and said, "My boys, before I die I want you to know that there is an incredible treasure buried in my land. Promise me that you will look for it when I am dead."

The sons promised solemnly. As soon as their father had died, they began looking for the treasure. As they were working, they wondered what their father had left for them. "We will soon be rich!" they exclaimed with glee.





Soon, they had dug up every inch of land. Unfortunately, they found not a single penny and were terribly upset. They felt that all of their hard work had been for nothing.

However, to their amazement, crops began to grow and the harvest was plentiful. Finally, the brothers made a lot of money and became wealthy. Now they understood what their father had meant by the great treasure. They lived happily ever after and continued to work hard.



Hard work brings its own reward.

The Farmer and His Sons Questions

1.	The story says that the treasure was 'incredible'. What is another word that means the same as 'incredible'? Tick one.				
	terrible amazing				
	good				
2.	Why did the farmer call his sons to his bedside?				
3.	What did the sons agree to do?				
4.	Which word tells us that the sons were very serious about their promise?				
5.	How did the brothers feel when the crops began to grow?				
6.	The moral of the story is 'Hard work brings its own reward.' What else can we learn from the story?				

The Farmer and His Sons Answers

1.	The story says that the treasure was 'incredible'.
	What is another word that means the same as 'incredible'? Tick one.
	terrible
	amazing
	good
2.	Why did the farmer call his sons to his bedside?
	Because he thought that he was dying and he wanted to give his sons an important message.
3.	What did the sons agree to do?
	They promised their father that they would look for the treasure.
<u>4</u> .	Which word tells us that the sons were very serious about their promise?
	solemnly
5.	How did the brothers feel when the crops began to grow?
	amazed
6.	The moral of the story is 'Hard work brings its own reward.' What else can we learn from the story?
	Answers may vary.